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By letter of June 3, 2010, I notified all parties to this docket of certain communications 
between Chainnan Ray Baum and members of the Commission Staff on matters related 
to TracFone Wireless, Inc. (TracFone) On June 24, 2010, TracFone filed a written 
rebuttal to that notice. 

The purpose ofthis letter is to respond to one statement made by TracFone in its rebuttal. 
In the second paragraph to its letter, TracFone questions whether it received all the 
necessary information with respect to a briefing that Kay Marinos provided Chairman 
Baum on TracFone's business model and the SafeLink offer. 

In my earlier notice, I attached a copy of the materials Ms. Marinos used to brief 
Chairman Baum. These included a white paper prepared by another regulatory 
commissioner and a newspaper article. These materials provided a sunnnary of the 
matters discussed during that briefing. 

Michael Grant 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 


